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I have enjoyed Oregon's mail in voting system for the entirety of my adult life. The 

right to vote is a cornerstone part of what it means to be an American. Turning voting 

from something you can do at your kitchen table at your own convenience with 

research in hand into a chore you have to do is just an unnecessary barrier to entry. 

For many people with little time off or with accessibility issues, this will impact their 

ability to have their voice heard. I'm strongly urging our legislature to protect 

Oregonian's right to vote by mail. 


